Dear Ms Moynihan, Members of the Board and Members of Parent’s Association of CPC,

| am writing to thank you for organising the Internet safety talk for parents. | have been to a number
of Internet Safety talks before and this was by far the best | have attended. | found that | learned a
lot from Mr Pagden. He was a very engaging and interesting speaker and | now know so much more
about the illegal or unsafe activities that teenagers can innocently become involved in which could
have lifelong consequences. I’'m glad that the First Years also had a chance to be informed about
keeping themselves safe and reducing their internet use. My son enjoyed the talk and took a lot on
board. | feelitis important to run these information sessions every year, | know I'll definitely attend
the next one.

Thank you again.

Wendy English,
Parent.



